
From: knein10@comcast.net [mailto:knein10@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 10:08 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Now the government wants more regulations and controls on my 401 (k)s and IRAs. 
  
The government says "generally Americans cannot distinguish good investments from 
bad. 
  
This is from the administration that blew $535 million on Solyndra "green energy 
boondoggle" 
  
The government MUST STAY OUT of my 401 (k)s and my IRAs!!! 
  
Linda Nein 
Salem, Oregon 
 


